RIVERVIEW HIGH SCHOOL

400 WHITEPINE ROAD, RIVERVIEW, N.B. E1B 4H8 » TELEPHONE: (506} 856-3470 FAX: (506) 856-3313

May 27, 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians:

On behalf of the Riverview High School Staf¥, it is my distinct pleasure to extend to you
an invitation to attend a Grade 9 Information Evening on June 12,2014, We will be
starting the evening at 5:30pm with tours of the school. At 6:30pm we will meet in the
school theatre. Topics to be discussed will be the grade 9 transition day on September2,
2014, program of study, co/extra curricular opportunities and school life.

Following your visit to Riverview High School, we will welcome all grade 8 students to
Riverview High on Jwae 13™ at 10 am for a school tour and further specific information
as to a “day in the life of a student at R.H.S.”

Thank you very much for planning to join us on June 12™. We are looking forward to

your daughter/son beginning a successful transition to a very positive high school
experience.

Sincerely,

Kim Oakley
Vice Principal
Riverview High School
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